
 

 
 

**REVISED NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING   
 

**IN PERSON MEETING AT CITY HALL ONLY (NOT VIA ZOOM) 
 

ON THE PROPOSED  
DELISTING OF THE HISTORIC DISTRICT 

LOCATED AT 1021 HARDING AVE. 
ROCHESTER HILLS HISTORIC DISTRICTS STUDY COMMITTEE 

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Rochester Hills Historic Districts Study 
Committee will hold a Public Hearing at 1000 Rochester Hills Drive, Rochester Hills, 
Oakland County, Michigan 48309, on Thursday, April 22, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. to 
receive public comments regarding a proposal to eliminate the subject property as an 
Historic District within the City of Rochester Hills, in accordance with Public Act 267 
of 1976 (MCL 15.261 et seq., MSA 5.3407(3) et seq.) and the Rochester Hills 
Historical Preservation Ordinance Section 118-134. 
 
The property at 1021 Harding Ave. is located east of Livernois, north of Avon, Parcel 
No. 15-15-327-002, zoned RCD One Family Cluster.  
 
Information concerning this request may be obtained by calling (248) 656-4660 or 
emailing planning@rochesterhills.org.  Written comments concerning this request will 
be received by the City of Rochester Hills Planning and Economic Development 
Department, 1000 Rochester Hills Dr., Rochester Hills, MI 48309 prior to the public 
hearing or by the Historic Districts Study Committee at the meeting.   
 
Julie Granthen, Chairperson 
Historic Districts Study Committee 
 
 
Note: Anyone planning to attend the meeting who has need of special assistance under the Americans 
Disabilities Act (ADA) is asked to contact the Facilities Division (248) 656-4658 forty-eight (48) hours prior 
to the meeting.  Staff will be pleased to make the necessary arrangements. 
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